
NOTICE OF CANCELLATION OF BID 

DATE: March 14, 2018   
BID#: 2018-13   
TITLE: Steel Structure Kit for the Public Safety Training Center 

In accordance with Local Contract Review Board Rule C-047-0660 and ORS 279B.100 Clackamas 
County (“County”) intends to cancel the above named BID #2018-13 issued on February 1, 2018.   

The County has cancelled this project because the received bid was in excess of the allowable budget.  
It is the intent of the County to place this project on hold until further site examinations and an in-depth 
engineering analysis has been conducted to help clarify future scope concerns. 

Clackamas County appreciates the time and effort by proposers to prepare for this solicitation and looks 
forward to receiving other bids in the future.  Please contact Ryan Rice at (503) 742-5446 if you have any 
questions. 

_________________________for______________________ 
George Marlton      
Director  


